
 
 

          NEWS RELEASE 
 
The Eureka Police Department is pleased to inform the public on 
02/04/11 at about 2:00pm Alana Hollis was located and is safe.  
Her missing person report has been cleared.   
 
Thank you to the news media for your assistance on the news 
release regarding Alana.  We feel it was of great help.   
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